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A fairly quiet period on the recreation ground with little activity other than routine maintenance to report.  However, that maintenance has given increasing cause for concern over the quality and frequency of the service provided, both of which have been unsatisfactory.  The administration of the contract has also been poor.  In the search for improvement, two contractors have discussed the work necessary to achieve the desired standard and they have provided quotes for next season which will be discussed at the meeting on the 21st. 
Some minor work will be undertaken in the children’s play area following the Safety Inspector’s report and the hedge will get a winter trim.  Molehills will also be levelled in response to comments from the Safety Inspector and maintenance contractors. 
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